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MILFORD GOVERNMENT ACCESS TELEVISION COMMITTEE (MGA'Mnford City Clerk
REGULAR MEETING
MAY 25, 2021

The Milford Government Access Television Commitiee (MGAT) held their Regular
monthly meeting on Tuesday, May 25, 2021, via Zoom teleconference. Chairwoman
Flannery called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.

I. Roll Call

Committee Members Present Also Present
Kara Flannery, Chairwoman Scott Marlow
Nija Phelps

Tad Weinstein

1. Public Comment
None.
IR Consideration of Minutes

Chairwoman stated the Committee would consider the January, March, April and May
meeting minutes at next month’s meeting.

IV. Treasurer’'s Report

Mr. Weinstein reported nothing has changed since the last meeting, with the numbers
remaining the same. He noted there were no expenditures. A brief discussion ensued.

V. Producer’s Report
Chairwoman Flannery reported Mr. Nwaohuocha was unavailable tonight.
VI. Chairman’s Report

Chairwoman Flannery reported she presented the Committee’s budget to the Board of
Finance. She stated there were no questions from the Finance Board members on the
requested transfers.

VIl. Unfinished Business .

a) Graduation Update — Chairwoman Flannery stated she had no update at this
time and that she was still working with Mr. Nwaohuocha. She noted there were




multiple graduation ceremonies last year that were held in July due to COVID-19. A
brief discussion ensued.

b) Year End Projects- Chairwoman Flannery stated she would like to do a You
Tube trailer and explained it would be an opportunity to tell residents about MGAT, what
they do and provide a brief description of the programs. A brief discussion ensued.

c) Equipment Inventory — no report.

Vill. New Business

a) Programming Schedule — Chairwoman Flannery reported the Mayor's Youth
Awards would be via Zoom, as well as the upcoming Memorial Day events. She stated
there is no parade this year. She also stated high school graduations are in June.

b) GATA Grant — Chairwoman Flannery reported the GATA Grant is due July 15.
She stated she would have more details for the June meeting.

c) Summer Meeting Schedule — Chairwoman Flannery stated the Committee
would meet in June and July and typically take the month of August off and reconvene
in September.

IX. Adjournment

Being no further business to discuss, Ms. Phelps and Mr. Weinstein _made and
seconded a motion to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 7:42 p.m.

Respectfully, submitted,
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Kathleen A. Kenned
Recording Secreta
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